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Haughton 
News MEETING INDIVIDUAL NEEDS 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
 
 

JUNE 
 
Thu 21st School Football match 
  Haughton v Severndale (am) 
 
Mon 25th Crucial CrewðYear 6   
 
Wed 27th Coffee Morning (10amð12pm) 
  
JULY 
 
Tue 3rd Parent/Carer Consultation  
  Meetings 
 
Mon 9th & Year 6 Transition Days 
Tue 10th Southall School  
     
Wed 11th Sports Morning  
 
Thu 12th Summer Family Disco  
  (5pm-7pm) 
  
Fri 20th  Break up for Summer Holiday 
 
Further details regarding the above 
events will be issued shortly. 

  Dates for your Diary 

 
 
 
 
 

               
 

 

              Parent/Carer  
       Consultation Meetings 

 
   Tuesday 3rd July  

 
 

This week we have sent out invitations for Parent/
Carer consultation meetings.  Please return your 
reply slips as soon as possible and an               
appointment time will be sent home. 
 
We hope to see as many Parents/Carers as       
possible to enable us to continue to work together 
effectively in order to meet the needs of your child. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Gill Knox 
 

 

 

We would urge all of our                                       
Parents/Carers to have a     
look at Telford & Wrekin 
Local Offer Online.     

You will find lots of information provided on 
what services you can expect from local 
agencies including education, health and 
social care.           

       

Telford & Wrekin    

    Local Offer 

www.telfordsend.org.uk 

    
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

We have recently replaced 
our hall chairs.  Our old hall 
chairs are free to collect for 
parents, carers or any       
community groups etc. that 
might need chairs.  
 
If you would like any chairs, 
please contact school          
reception on 387540 to        

   arrange a collection time.   
 



 

 

Sign of the Week  
         ñMnqdò 

You can find our weekly sign here:   
https://wetalkmakaton.org/  

 

Flat hand palm down, 

Covers top of other 

fist   

THE WAVING NOT 
DROWNING NETWORK 

 
If youôre caring for a disabled child, you may find yourself 
going down a different life path than the one you had 
planned, so remaining in paid work can be quite         
challenging. Knowing your rights can help you combine 
paid work and caring for your child. Working Families has 
set up óWaving not Drowningô ï a dedicated network 
and advice service for parents of disabled children 
who work or wish to work. 

The Waving not Drowning project provides a helpline, 
newsletter, e-bulletin and occasional events and         
publications for parents of disabled children and carers of 
adults who want to combine paid work with their caring 
responsibilities. The helpline for questions about work and 
caring is 0300 012 0312. Waving not Drowning also have 
a Facebook page where parent/carers can get support, 
share their experiences and ask questions:  

https://www.facebook.com/groups/wavingnotdrowning/  

for further information please visit:   

https://www.workingfamilies.org.uk/articles/
wavingnotdrowning/ 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mr Owen was very proud of our footballers who all played 
well and represented our school so brilliantly. 
 

Well done everyone! 

              SCHOOL FOOTBALL MATCH 
 
On Tuesday our footballers travelled to Westcroft School in 
Wolverhampton for a school football match. 
  
It was a very eventful match with end to end action, the final 
score was 7-7!   
 
Goal scorers were Finlay (4) and Dennis (3).  Man of the 
Match was awarded to Finley, who had a great match and 
scored some fantastic goals. 

SPORTS MORNING 
 

Wednesday 11th July  
 
All Parents/Carers are invited to 
come along and spectate. 
 
As always, the emphasis will be on 
all the children having FUN.         
Everyone will be having a go and it 
promises to be an enjoyable      
morning. 
 
In case of bad weather, we have a 
reserve date of Wednesday 18th    
July. 
 
Further details will be issued soon. 

https://wetalkmakaton.org/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/wavingnotdrowning/
https://www.workingfamilies.org.uk/articles/wavingnotdrowning/
https://www.workingfamilies.org.uk/articles/wavingnotdrowning/


 
 
Badgers class have had some more animal visitors 
this week as part of their topic work on ñAnimalsò 
 
They have met ñTabooò the Bearded Dragon, ñRoxyò 
the rabbit and ñGeraldineò the tortoise! 

 
 

 

�������� 
  
We hope you can join us for coffee, cake and a friendly chat.  
 
There is no need to book, just turn up anytime between 10.00am and 
12.00pm.  Everyone is welcome! 
 
We�¶d love to see some new Parent/Carers at our Coffee Mornings 
and we are considering changing it back to a Friday.  Can you please 
let us know if a Friday is more convenient for you.  Thank you.    

   
ððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððð 

COFFEE MORNING 
 
 
Pupil Name:  �«�«�«�«�«�«�«�«�«�«�«�«�«�«�����«�«����  Class: �«�«�«������ 
 
The most convenient day for me would be  
 

 Wednesday     Friday    
 
Other comments  
 
éééééééééééééééééééééééééééééééééééééééééééééé
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Signed Parent/Carer:  ééééééééééééééééééé.  Date:  éééééééé.. 

Children have really enjoyed 
seeing the animals up close 
and learning all about them.  
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